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Paul Edmondson to ride at Metzeler Melville Hare and Hound on 7th December

Courtesy of Drysdales Motorcycles Perth, Scotlands newest Suzuki off road dealer, Paul Edmondson will ride his Relentless Suzuki RM250 at the Metzeler Melville Motor Club Hare and Hound on the 7th December at Lochhouses Farm near Dunbar East Lothian. Paul was scheduled to ride last year but the late delivery of his new bike meant he was unable to take part. This year the three times world champion has taken delivery of his latest bike in time to ride this year. Paul finished 6th at the Weston Beach race last weekend and he is hoping to join the regulars in the Metzeler Melville Motor Club Cross Country Championship. 

‘The Melville Motor Club has a reputation for running great events and I am looking forward to taking part myself’ said Paul Edmondson.

‘I am delighted to become involved with this long established club especially when they have invited a rider of Paul Edmondsons’ calibre to Scotland’  said Tommy Drysdale of Drysdale motorcycles.

This event is the final round of the Metzeler Melville Motor Club Cross Country Championship and I and hoping it will be great occasion. Lochhouses has proved to be a great location  for events over the winter with the sandy ground making it possible to run virtually whatever the weather. 

 The event on the 7th December is the last round of the 2008 Championship. The route will cover the motocross track at Lochhouses plus a 10 minute loop through a small forest, resulting in a 13 minute lap for the Experts. The event is designed for riders of all abilities and there will be a shorter lap for motocross riders who do not wish to race through the trees. Regulations will be available shortly on www.melvillemc.co.uk and www.scottishenduros.co.uk for more info contact campbell@chathams.co.uk
